Oregon coaches and fans take to
social media, reacting to OSAA
adding basketball shot clock

By Nik Streng_| The Oregonian/OregonLive

The Beaverton Beavers and the Clackamas Cavaliers competed in an OSAA 6A State Tournament semifinal

game on Friday, March 11, 2022 at the Chiles Center.Tim Healy for the Oregonian/OregonLive

The shot clock is coming for Oregon high school basketball. Starting
with the 2023-24 school year, OSAA varsity basketball teams will have
35 seconds to get a shot up or risk a turnover.

This change was implemented by the OSAA executive committee,
which met on Monday in Wilsonville.

Many involved with the local basketball scene went to social media to
discuss the upcoming changes.

Jesuit girls basketball coach Jason Lowry:



Grant boys basketball coach Dondrale Campbell:



Summit boys basketball coach Jon Frazier:






Prep Hoops Oregon:

Oregonian/OregonLive Timbers and Thorns reporter Ryan Clarke:



Sports Director of 960 Sports Josh Eldredge:



Linfield University men's basketball assistant coach Isiah
Quintero:



Program Director for Northwest Select Basketball Angie Sun



-- Nik Streng, nstreng@oregonian.com, @NikStreng
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